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Til: Per Movritsen
Emne: Manchester Ministerial conference

Mr. Movritsen,

Following our telephone conversation this morning, here is the information regarding my call.

We have secured a number of places at the e-Government Ministerial conference in Manchester (UK) 
on 24th-25th of November in 2005 for our EPRI members (Parliamentarians and Parliament staff). 
(http://www.egov2005conference.gov.uk/)

This type of event is normally dedicated to National Government audience and not Parliamentarians. 
However, we have worked with the European Commission and the UK Presidency to try to enable the 
Parliamentarian sector to become participant in this forum. We are sure our EPRI members agree that 
the EU agenda should be set by Parliamentarians as well as Government officials. With this in mind we 
would like one or two members of your Parliament to be nominated to participate in this event.

It has taken a long time to secure our EPRI members representation in the Ministerial conference. Since 
there is not much time left and the official invitations need to be sent from the European Commission, I 
would appreciate if you could send me your confirmation by the middle of next week. The 
confirmation is necessary due to the limited number of places we have been allocated (around 20).

Finally we would like to reiterate the importance of Parliamentarians’ 
representation in this type of forum, and specially we consider the “Participation Panel” (on the second 
day of the conference) to be of special interest.

We hope to see Folketinget represented in this Ministerial conference.

Kind regards,

--
Sabrina Cano Morales
EPRI Knowledge Project Partner
Polpit Ltd.
Tel. +32 2 644 3777
Fax +32 2 644 3775
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